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The Department of Accountancy organized a gather-to-gether reception for the 
Corporate Governance stream (CG) and Professional Accounting stream (PA) of the 
Master of Science in Professional Accounting and Corporate Governance (MScPACG) 
programme on 29 May 2023 and 14 June 2023 respectively. The reception served as 
an opportunity for faculty and students to bond, and to help build an alumni network 
after graduation.

The faculty and teaching staff of the 
Department of Accountancy also 
accompanied the students. The event was a 
great success; the students received 
valuable advice from the faculty and built a 
closer bond with their fellow classmates. 
The Department once again congratulates 
them, and wishes them all the best in their 
future endeavors.

Prof. Chen Yangyang, Head of the 
Department of Accountancy, and Dr. 
Wang Zheng, MScPACG Programme 
Leader, delivered a short speech to the 27 
MScPACG CG students present during the 
event on 29 May 2023, congratulating 
them and encouraging them to identify 
and seize opportunities.

Likewise, Dr. Sidney Leung, Associate 
Head of the Department of Accountancy, 
and Dr. Wang Zheng both delivered a 
short speech to the 44 MScPACG PA 
students present during the event on 14 
June 2023, congratulating them and 
offering them words of encouragement to 
seize opportunities.
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